2020 Community Check-in



Lasqueti Island Nature Conservancy (LINC) is entering its 23rd year of land conservation, habitat restoration

and community engagement. Last year we completed a three-year Strategic Plan which is available on our website. It's time the Directors of the Conservancy check-in with the Island Community to see how you feel we are doing. This survey will help us evaluate our past work and provide ideas and feedback for the next few years.

This is self-selected, non-scientific survey intended to collect as wide a range of opinions and ideas as possible. Feel free to tell us what you think. Thank-you for your feedback.

I. Outreach

LINC publishes a newsletter three times a year and our Annual Report of our activities and financial health. Lately we have been sending out email digests, maintaining a website on lasqueti.ca/linc site and a Facebook page.

Tell us what you think about our outreach publications. What would you like to see more of, less of, or how you think we could improve, or what we should change, if anything. We'd love to hear any creative new ideas you might have for our outreach programs.

Your ideas:

II. Community Engagement

LINC has sponsored a number of events over the years - Squitty Bay Day and our A.G.M. We organized hikes, guest speakers, movies, work parties, community dinner/auction/dance and garden tours.

Tell us what you like or dislike about LINC sponsored events. What natural history information would you would like to know? Who would you like to see come as a guest speaker? What work parties should we organize? Are there special movies you'd like to see, or suggestions for Squitty Bay Day?

Your ideas?

III. Conservation

LINC works with willing landowners and the community to protect important natural features and wildlife habitats. We do this by acquiring a legal interest in properties, conducting habitat restoration projects and providing landowners with useful conservation information.

Are there other places you feel LINC should focus its restoration work? Should we undertake another land acquisition project, like Salish View, and if so, where? What types of habitat do you think-LINC should be seeking to protect?
Your ideas:
If you wish to send in your answers by email, please do so through Aigul Kukolj - kukoljaigul@gmail.com . Otherwise, send them to LINC 11 Main Road, Lasqueti Island V0R 2J0. If you are interested in more information or volunteering with LINC, simply provide your name and best way to contact you.
Contact me if you need volunteering help or for information:

Thanks so much!